
                               Week 7                                                    15th June 2021      

Kia ora, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Kia orana, Fakaalofa lati ahu, Bula, Namaste, Ni hao and Hello to everyone 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  
The winners of the draw from our Y7/8 survey area 

• Milika Tupou 

• Taniela Makisi 

• Madelyn Ualolo 
 

Congratulations and thank you to the many parents and former students who 
completed our survey. We are currently making a summary of your comments and we 
will send it out when it is complete. 
 
Best wishes, 
Shirley Hardcastle 
 

Viscount Street Changes 
We hope you are finding the changes ok. There 
is still some work to do in the carpark and the 
planter boxes will be put out onto the grass 
verge. We have had a wonderful team of artists 
working on designs for these boxes. 

 
 
 
 
Soon they will be finished and filed with plants. 

KEY DATES  
 
 
18th June - 9am-3pm 
Yr7/8 Samoan Language 
competition 
 
21st June 
Y7/8 rugby 
 
28th June  
Matariki 
 
29th June - 1.30pm 
NZEI teachers stop work 
meeting 
 
Fri 9th July 
Term 2 ends 
 
 
26th July 
Term 3 starts 
 
30th July 
Teacher only day 
Parent student 
conferences 

2021 
SCHOOL TERMS 

 
Term 2 

03rd May – 09th Jul 
 

Term 3 
26th Jul – 01st Oct 

 
Term 4 

18th Oct – 15th Dec 

Year 7/8 Samoan Language Competition – Friday 18th June 
We are delighted to be able to host this event for Auckland schools. After discussions with the Auckland 
principal group organising the event, it was agreed this will be an online event. Children entering the 
competition will send in a video of themselves and the judges will watch the videos at our school to decide on 
first, second and third place.  



Puberty Plus – parent information evening    15th June 6pm 
This meeting is for parents to hear about what will be covered when the programme is run for children next 
week. Yesterday a letter went home to all Y7/8 students so you could see what will be covered. These topics are 
important for your child so please have a look through this information. 
 
Please also send back the attached form if you do NOT want your child to take part. 

 
NZEI stop work meeting  1.30pm 29th June 
 
As in previous years, the school will be open on this afternoon. However we ask that if parents can take their 
children home at 12.30 on this day it would be enormous help to staff who will remain at school while teachers 
attend this meeting. 
 
A separate letter about this will come home next week. 

 


